




São Paulo, 19 March, 2014

To whom it may concern:

RE: Visa Application for Mr. TSHISHIMBI Etienne

Mr. TSHISHIMBI Etienne hereby is invited by the Brazilian Internet Steering Committee (Comitê 
Gestor da Internet no Brasil – CGI.br) to the "NETmundial – Global Multistakeholder Meeting on 
the Future of Internet Governance" (http://www.netmundial.org/) to participate at this international 
event as attendee. The conference will be held on 23-24 April'14, in São Paulo/SP.

Please, feel free to contact me for any additional information by e-mail at glaser@cgi.br or by 
telephone (+55 11) 5509-3515.

Sincerely, 

Hartmut Glaser 
Executive Secretary of CGI.br 
Co-Chair 
NETmundial Logistics and Organizational Committee 
Global Multistakeholder Meeting on Future of Internet Governance 
www.netmundial.org










